
 
 

OLG Parent Association Hockey 2017 -2018 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
We are delighted to inform you that Hockey at OLG will be re-commencing on Friday 22nd September and will 
be open to pupils from 4th class through to 6th class.  The hockey season in OLG runs straight through from 
September to Easter.  
Over the course of the program, children new to the sport will learn foundational skills and those who have 
participated in previous years will build and consolidate on their skills.   
Each hour long session (from 3-4pm every Friday, weather permitting) will include warm up, skills at various 
stations as well as fun and games.  Hockey is open to both boys and girls.  Parent volunteers will be needed 
this year as with other PA sports/activities. 
 
Details: 

• Hockey training will be held on the water based astro hockey pitch in UCD.  

• School tracksuit and suitable footwear e.g. runners, must be worn by your child.   

• Please ensure your child brings a drink to training. 

• Gum shields and shin guards are essential and your child WILL NOT BE ALLOWED to play without 

them. 

• It is the parent’s/ guardian’s responsibility to bring/collect their child to/from UCD.   

• Training starts promptly at 3pm and all children should be collected at 4pm sharp.   

• The total cost is €80 (payment details to follow). 

• Please email olgpasport@gmail.com  to register.  Please put ‘hockey’ in the subject heading of the 

email and include your child’s class and a parent/guardian name and contact number in your email.  

• Places will be allocated by lottery once registered by 18th September and will be confirmed via email 

prior to start date. 

• Parents will be notified as early as possible by text/email if any session needs to be cancelled. 

Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Activity Co-ordinator  
Email: olgpasport@gmail.com 
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